MEMORANDUM

To: Mayor and Town Council M

From: W. Calvin Horton, Town Manager

Subject: University of North Carolina Development Plan Modification #2 —
Supplemental Information

Date: May 5, 2004

In response to staff questions, and comments from the April 1, 2004 Council meeting, the
University delivered a supplemental packet for the Development Plan Modification #2
application. A copy of the supplemental packet is attached to this memorandum. Please
keep this information with your Council materials.

A Public Hearing on this application is scheduled for Monday May 17, 2004.



